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Your submission for this review:

We feel that the proposed initial increase of 18% is far too high, and the 7% annual increase is certainly not in line with current
inflation. A most realistic increase of a maximum of 3 times current inflation, and then annual increases in line with inflation
would be more acceptable. Many people are fining the cost of living getting out of reach, especially with electricity pricing
(due to the cost of re-newable subsidies) and increasing the cost of water by 18% initially is not acceptable.





